
February 

Pre-K News 
 

Dear Parents:  

Welcome to the very short month of February. 

The focus in the classroom will continue to be Kindergarten prep.  Number 

recognition 1-20, name writing and simple words and science. 

Math is best learned through games and manipulatives.  We will have fun with 

candy heart math and story problems. 

For science we will learn about volume, capacity, force, incline planes,  and owls.  

Wow!!  That’s a lot of science. 

Upcoming Activities: 

February 7th – Conference Day.  You may bring your child to school at regular drop 

off or you may choose to bring them at your conference time or pick them up and 

take them home after your conference.  It is your choice if you want to minimize 

the back-and-forth trips.  Siblings are also allowed to spend time in the classroom 

while you are in conference. 

February 10th – Valentine’s Party.  Please have your child bring a valentine for 

each student.  We have 15 in our class.  A name list will be sent home during the 

first week of February. 

February 14th – 17th is our Mid-winter break.  Class will resume on the 19th.  

February 21st- Pancake and Pajama Day.  Your child may wear their pajamas to 

school and bring in a stuffy.   

As usual your kids are awesome and a joy to have in class.  Please let me know if 

you have any questions or concerns. 

Anne Dahlin 


